
 

 

SSCC Theatre presents 



“The Importance of Being Earnest” is directed by Rainee Angles and stage managed by 
Melissa Griffith, with production design by Rainee Angles and Abraham Martin, sound design 
by Benjamin Gullett, costume design by Laura Martin, and dramaturgy by Stormi Bledsoe. 
Fulfilling other crew positions are Brent Angles, Daniel Bragdon, Charlotte Brown, McKenzie 
Caldwell, Paula Campagna, Micah Claibourne, Micaela Countryman, Mary Cyrus, D.J. Griffith, 
Jessica Jacob, Sarah Jones, Matthew Mahoney, Jonathan Stewart, Heather Washburn, and Wyatt 
Wesch. 

Tickets for “The Importance of Being Earnest” are on sale now and can be purchased for 
only $8, by visiting www.sscctheatre.com. At the door, tickets are $12. Credit cards are accepted 
for online purchases and at the door. Seats for this production will be reserved, so it is 
recommended that tickets be purchased early. 

Season tickets for SSCC Theatre’s 11th season—

http://www.sscctheatre.com/
http://www.sscctheatre.com/

